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CERTIFICATION BULLETIN 2012-03 
 

 
WITHDRAWAL OF CERTIFICATION PROGRAM FOR  

REFURBISHED ABOVEGROUND AND UNDERGROUND TANKS 

IN ACCORDANCE WITH 
TECHNICAL SUPPLEMENTS ULC-S601 (A)-2001, ULC-S603 (A)-

2001, ULC-S615 (A)-2001 AND ULC-S630 (A)-2001 
 

 
To: Members of the Advisory Council of Underwriters Laboratories of Canada Inc. (ULC), 
 Subscribers to ULC’s Listing Service and Others Interested - EGHXC, EEEVC 
 

 
The ULC service covers Refurbished Aboveground and Underground Tanks. Currently, tank refurbishment is 
performed by a ULC approved tank manufacturer in accordance with Technical Supplements ULC-S601 (A)-
2001, ULC-S603 (A)-2001, ULC-S615 (A)-2002 and ULC-S630 (A)-2001 at the manufacturer’s production facility 
only. 
 
Effective August 23, 2012 ULC will discontinue its service offering of Refurbished Aboveground & Underground 
Tanks.  
 
ULC reviews its certification programs on an ongoing basis and the decision to exit was driven by business 
needs. 
 
ULC will, however, continue to provide Testing & Certification services and standards development for “New 
Aboveground and Underground Tanks”. 
 
Any questions concerning the above should be directed to Mr. Gunsimar Paintal at 416-288-2217 or by e-mail at: 
Gunsimar.Paintal@ul.com. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Underwriters Laboratories of Canada Inc.  

 
 

 

Gunsimar Paintal 
Regional Quality Manager & 
ULC Mark Program Owner 

 

 
 
 


